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CRCHC WELCOMES ERIN MURPHY, DMD 

 
China Grove, NC – Cabarrus Rowan Community Health Centers, Inc. (CRCHC), is pleased to announce that Erin 
Murphy, DMD has joined the Federally Qualified Community Health Center as the new General Dentist for China 
Grove Family Medicine, located at 307 E Thom St., China Grove, NC 28023.  
 
Erin Murphy, DMD graduated from Tufts School of Dental Medicine in Boston in 2009. From there, she would 
spend the next 12 years at a FQCHC in South Central Pennsylvania practicing general dentistry on children and 
adults. In October of 2021, Dr. Murphy and her husband decided to relocate to a warmer climate, moving from 
Pennsylvania to North Carolina, where she would then join CRCHC in November. 
 
“I enjoy treating dental patients in a public health setting because I feel I can make the most impact not only on 
their oral health, but also their overall health by focusing on disease elimination and prevention”, says Erin 
Murphy, DMD, Dentist at China Grove Family Medicine. “I like building relationships with patients, and I accept 
the challenge of working with all different needs and hardships to help make each dental visit a successful one.” 

 
Cabarrus Rowan Community Health Centers, Inc. (CRCHC) is a community-based nonprofit organization founded 
in 2003 and dedicated to positively impacting the health of the community. CRCHC serves more than 12,000 
patients annually by providing quality medical, dental, and behavioral health services, without regard for a 
patient's ability to pay, and serves as a community resource for eliminating health disparities. 
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